
 
 
 

t:\documents\intranet\reports \2007\june\an178-2007.doc 

9 TENDERS RECEIVED  
 
(a) BYRON STREET TENEMENTS - NEW KITCHENS AND BATHROOMS (AN178-2007) 
 
The Committee is asked to note, for information, that the above tender was approved by the Chief 
Executive due to the timescales involved: 
 
The Contract, as recommended by the City Architectural Services Officer was awarded to Dundee 
Contract Services under a partnering agreement for £108,408 together with allowances of £10,360 for 
Decoration Vouchers, £1,062 for CDM Co-ordinator and £10,060 for Professional Services making a 
total expenditure of £129,890. 
 


